
                                 
 

 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM/CONCERT ~ TONIGHT @ 7:00 

Band students should report to Miss Stout’s classroom at 6:30 to warm up.  All other students should be here 

between 6:40-6:45.   Pre-Kindergarten classes should report to their classroom while the academy music and 

chorus class should go to the music room.   

This will be a combined program for the CDC Pre-Kindergarten classes and the academy and will be held in the 

sanctuary.  The Pre-K classes will share the first section of the program with the lower elementary grades.  It 

will be 20 to 25 minutes in length, followed by an intermission in which Pre-K parents and children may leave 

if they choose.  After the intermission, the elementary students and the middle and high school chorus and band 

will perform for the remainder of the program.  Private lesson students will perform pieces interspersed 

throughout the evening.  The entire concert (both sections) should be about 1 hour and 15 minutes.   

Academy parents of middle and high school students are requested to sit in the balcony during the first part of 

the program or "run an errand" after dropping off your kids and come back at 7:20 to be seated during the 

intermission.  Seating will be very crowded prior to the intermission.  Student participation is mandatory.   

Dress Code for academy students is as follows:  Dress clothes with Christmas colors - No jeans, t-shirts, or 

tennis shoes.  Skirts and dresses must be dress code length.  Dress slacks are permissible for girls as well. 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT OFFERING 

An offering will be received for Christmas bonuses for our teachers and staff.  This is an important way that we 

can express our appreciation for their hard work and sacrifices on behalf of our children.  Their salaries are 

much lower than public school teachers, so a boost at Christmastime is very meaningful. 

 

OUR OWN HEROES 

The story of the Cano family’s battle with Yasir’s leukemia is published in the recent edition of La Vida Latina 

magazine.  They are distributed free at various retailers such as Sweet Frog and Biscuitville, or you can go to 

the website www.lavidamag.com.  

 

Science Club will meet Wednesday in Mrs. Leveille’s room until 4:00. 

 

Life Skills Club will meet Wednesday in Miss Stout’s room until 4:00. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

  

Tonight – Christmas Concert 

Tomorrow – Science & Life Skills Clubs      

Dec 21 – Noon Dismissal,  

No Lunch Served 

Jan 3 – Students Return      

Jan 16 – Teacher Workday,  

No School 

Jan 17 – Report Cards 

 

http://www.lavidamag.com/

